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July 6, 2006 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 
 

Information Regarding the Santa Ynez River Water Conservation District,  
Improvement District No. 1 

 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended the Commission receive any public testimony and direct the staff to include 
this information with the studies of other local agencies in the Santa Ynez Valley.  
 
Discussion 
 
As the Commission is aware, the Santa Ynez River Water Conservation District, Improvement 
District No. 1, hereafter “District,” has expressed concern about being perceived or classified as 
a special district subject to LAFCO’s jurisdiction and had, accordingly, declined to provide 
information in the format or context of a Municipal Service Review.   
 
Since the June LAFCO meeting representatives of the District have provided our office with 
sufficient information to compile the enclosed report about the District and its activities.  
 
If authorized by the Commission we will include this information about this agency with the 
other materials that have been provided by other local agencies in the Santa Ynez Valley.  
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
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